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MEMORANDUM ORDER
No.
Series of 2020
TO : ALL REGIONAL VETERINARY QUARANTINE OFFICERS
WITH INTERNATIONAL PORT ARRIVALS

FROM : OFFICER-IN-CHARGE, DIRECTOR
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF DATA ON PORT CAPACITY FOR CARGO CLEARANCE
DATE :APRIL 8, 2020

Relative to BAl Memorandum Order No. 6 series of 2020 “Transitory Working Arrangement with the
VQS South Harbor during the Temporary Closure of MICP” and BAl Memorandum Order No. 7 series
of 2020 “Veterinary Quarantine Station Port Guidelines in Case of Diversion of Cargoes”, all
Veterinary Quarantine Stations processing international port arrivals are hereby required to submit
data on your respective port capacity for cargo clearance in terms of facility and personnel.

Data on the volume (how many container vans, size of container vans) of daily cargo clearance (for
both meat products and feed products) that can be handled by your respective port is needed to
assist the BAI management on policy changes regarding solutions to port congestion during
peacetime and crisis situations such as this COVID19 pandemic. Suggested matrix for data submission
is shown below:

Name of Port Volume of Meat Volume of Feed No. of Current Days of Operation
Products cleared daily | Products cleared daily Personnel for Ex. daily including
cargo clearance weekends; 24 /7

Please submit the data requested on or before April 20, 2020 to baiguarantinephvhc@gmail.com
and rico_capulong@hotmail.com
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